
Experience History Come to Life! 
 

The 250th Anniversary of The Shot Heard ‘Round the World 
The Battle at Concord Bridge _____________________________ 

Re-enacted at American Village in Montevallo 
Saturday, April 19th at 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.

At 11:00 a.m. American Village President and CEO Col. Alan B. Miller will introduce  
Adjutant General David K. Pritchett of the Alabama National Guard, who will make remarks. 

American Village Education Officer Val Crofts will then introduce the reenactment. 
 

The American Village is a unique attraction in the heart of Alabama, on 188 acres in Montevallo, 30 minutes south 
of Birmingham. Housed here is a nationally pioneering education institution focused on building good citizens 

through immersive and engaging experiences, where visitors discover the power and drama of America’s journey 
for independence, liberty and self-government. But more than that, the American Village offers family-friendly, 

interactive and engaging fun for all ages!  
 

Enjoy all the American Village has to offer with FREE ADMISSION  
Saturday, April 19th, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

america250al.org americanvillage.org


